
 
Filming for a TV Program
 

November 3, 2021 
 
On November 3, 2021, from 09.00 a.m. to 10.00 a.m., Dr. Pimpikar Kanchanadumkerng, a faculty member
in the Food Chemistry Department, joined an interview and TV program recording called “Sure Kon
Share”. The episode of the program focused on ’Not to drink milk on an empty stomach?’. The clip was
streamed via the MCOT HD channel then. 



Besides, this activity also corresponded to the Faculty’s
mission as well as the 3rd SDG Goal: Ensure healthy lives and promote well-being for all at all
ages, and the 4th goal: Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong
learning opportunities for all.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3047


